
 
 

 
 

 
Important Notice – Meeting Cancellation 

 

 
Due to the Christmas Holiday,  

the United M&C Committee Meeting 
scheduled for  

 
Wednesday, December 25, 2019 

has been cancelled. 
 

The next meeting will take place on 
Wednesday, February 26, 2020  
at 9:00 A.M. in the Board Room 

 
 

 


